From:

To: <u>Clerks@vaughan.ca</u>; <u>Council@vaughan.ca</u>

Subject: [External] By law to limit demonstrations at schools

Date: Sunday, June 16, 2024 5:02:42 PM

C61.

Communication

CW(2) - June 18, 2024

Item No. 23

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Hi

I am writing in support of the initiative to try to pass a by-law in Vaughan that would limit demonstrations in front of certain institutions such as places of worship, schools, and hospitals. I hope with all my heart that this passes and thank you for your support!

Liora sturm